
Touching base on wireless matters with 

WWRF  

As the first African member of the Wireless World Research Forum 

(WWRF), the Meraka Institute of the CSIR recently hosted a visit by 

Vino Vinodrai from the WWRF.  

The WWRF is a consortium of members drawn from the international 

wireless community of higher education institutions, wireless 

laboratories associated with multinational companies and other key 

stakeholders in wireless research.  

Vinodrai is one of Canada's leading experts in the mobile radio 

industry with extensive experience ranging from spectrum 

engineering, standards development and new wireless services, to satellite communications. He is an adjunct 

faculty member of the Dofasco Centre for Engineering and Public Policy at McMaster University, and 

represents Research In Motion at the International Telecommunications Union. He also works for Industry 

Canada on a project titled 'A spectrum management framework for the 2010 Vancouver Winter Games'.  

The visit included two meetings over a period of two days. In the meetings, various aspects of activities 

currently supported and driven by the organisations were presented and discussed, with a view to explore 

mutually-beneficial collaboration. "Our local researchers have a particular role to play in this context," says 

Kobus Roux of the Meraka Institute. "Experience gleaned from our many projects in South Africa and on the 

African continent allows us to bring the African context to the wireless community.  

"With the WWRF, we are currently developing a regional research group programme for Africa, and Vinodrai's 

visit was particularly important in exploring options for and advancing this programme."  
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